
Pre-writing skills:

Our focus will be to continue to support gross and fine motor 
skills. Developing muscles is essential to support mark making 
and early writing. We will continue our ‘funky fingers’ focus, 
Dough Disco, and will be introducing Squiggle While You 
Wiggle!

We look forward to inviting you to a mark making 
event soon!

Nursery Around the 
World Adventures!

Please make sure your child’s belongings are labelled with their name.  

We deliver a balanced curriculum of indoor and outdoor learning. Therefore, please ensure that your child has appropriate  weather-proof clothing. 

Places we will go! 

Our journey will begin in our local area of Bradley. We will talk about our families, homes and community, Shortly after, our global adventures will 
begin. We will discover Antarctica, Australia, India, China, and Africa before returning to England where we will learn about Spring and Easter. 

 

 

Happy New Year! We are excited to be a part of your 
child’s learning journey. Our topic is “Around the World 
Adventures”. Terrific for Twos and Nursery will be getting 
their passports ready as they explore the big wide world. . . 
Our adventures begin and end close to home and school!

We will share the following stories:

Stickman; One Day on our Blue Planet. . . 
Antarctic; One Day on our Blue Planet. . . The 
Outback; The Wishing Tree; Chinese New Year-The 
Great Race; Handa’s Hen; Mr Wolf’s Pancakes; 
Rabbits Don’t Lay Eggs and The Little Red Hen. 

Early maths:

We will be introducing the children to a new 
number each week- We will develop skills in 
saying numbers in sequence and counting 
objects. We will continue to work on shapes 
and patterns.  

 

You can help by:

Encouraging independence – toileting/dressing/fastening coats.

Reading with your child and completing Busy Bag tasks – Please remember to sign your 
child’s reading record weekly.  
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